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Class Rewards ☺

Headteacher’s awards: 

Annabella - for fantastic counting 

Taye – for sharing his knowledge of our galaxy in topic 

School Rules Award:

Isaac – for letting the adults help him to put his suncream on

English

This week we have all been reading the story ‘The Ugly Duckling’. We 
enjoyed acting out the story together and have practiced retelling it. 

PSD

This week we have learned 
about sun safety, and why 
suncream and sunhats are 

important!

Topic

This week we have been loving 
learning about space in 
Science. We have been 

learning about the different 
planets in our galaxy.

Other News

Please can you ensure that your child has a PE kit in school. We will be doing 
PE outside this term, weather permitting, so please make sure that your 

child also has trainers or plimsoles. 

Maths

This week we have done some 
learning about fractions. We have 

also been developing our place value 
and addition and subtraction skills. 
Some of us have been practicing 

counting up to 10. Some of us have 
been using part part whole models 

to make numbers in different ways. 
Some of us have been thinking 

about fact families and using the 
inverse calculation to solve a 

missing number problem. 


